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KGR/SGI 
 
15th July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: End of Term Arrangements 
 
As we come to the end of this challenging academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for all your support for the school over the last four months. Your continuous feedback 
and messages of thanks during Lockdown have been much appreciated and helped us with all our 
remote arrangements. We are fully aware that remote learning has not suited all students and our 
key priorities for recovery next term will be to connect, catch up and consolidate. It is important to 
note that all work on ClassCharts will be accessible over the summer period should students want 
to revisit any missed learning.   
 
May I also take this opportunity, on your behalf, to thank staff leaving Meadowhead at the end of 
this term and wish them the very best of luck in their future careers and retirement. A full list of staff 
leaving us this year can be found in the newsletter, which will be sent to you in the next few weeks.   
 
Our plans for September will be shared at the virtual parents’ meeting planned for tomorrow (16th 
July) at 5:00pm. To access this meeting please use this link https://mhsch.uk/parentsmeeting. 
During this meeting you will have an opportunity to ask questions. 
    
Please can I also remind you that school sweatshirts are available to order online: 
http://www.logoleisurewear.com/meadowheadschool and can be delivered to your home address.  
The supplier has requested that all orders are placed no later than 15 working days before the start 
of the new term.   
 
The start of the new term will be Thursday 3rd September for ALL students.  
 
Arrival times for each year group are explained below:  
 
Year 7 to arrive at 8:15am using the Lowedges Gate through the Café entrance. 
Year 8 to arrive at 8:25am using the front gate through the Languages corridor fire doors. 
Year 9 to arrive at 8:30am using the front gate through the Main Entrance. 
Year 10 to arrive at 8:30am using the Lowedges Gate onto the Maths corridor. 
Year 11 to arrive at 8:30am using the lower front gate to get to the back of the school and onto the 
Languages stairs up to the English corridor.   
Year 12/Year 13 to arrive at 8:35am using the Sixth Form entrance. 
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Finally, I would like to thank you for the wonderful support that you have given to the school this 
academic year. The strength and success of Meadowhead School relies on genuine partnership 
between school, students and families.   
 
Wishing you a restful summer break.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 

 
 


